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HINDUSTAN AERONAUTICS LIMITED 

CORPORATE OFFICE 

COSEC/SE/2022-23/6 
	

30th  September, 2022 

To, 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, 

Plot No. C/1, G-Block, 

Bandra Kuria Complex, 

Bandra (E), Mumbai —40051 

Listing Compliance Department 

BSE Limited 

P. J. Towers, Dalai Street, 

Mumbai —40001 

  

Sir / Madam, 

Subject: Clarification on news article on entering MOU with Honeywell 

Ref: Your email dated 29th September, 2022 

In reference to your above referred communication, we wish to clarify that, the information 

published in the newspaper is factually incorrect with respect to date of signing of MOU, i.e. 
-s-rth L / 	September, 2022. The MoU was actually exchanged between HAL and Honeywell in the 

Farnborough Airshow on 20th July, 2022, without having financial implication for exploring the 

possibility of framing a mutually acceptable Business Plan for development and manufacture 

of high power Turbo generator. Hence, no contractual arrangements have been made with 

Honeywell on the matter. 

Hope it clarifies the matter. 

Kindly advise, if any further information is required on the matter from our side. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For Hindustan Aeronautics Limited 

(G.V. Sesha Reddy) 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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